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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Town of Minto Water Lines Freezing Warning 

Dated:  February 25th, 2015 

 

Today the Town was advised of several more service lines freezing.  Due to the extended cold this month, water 

service lines have continued to freeze as frost penetrates the ground.  

 

The Town of Minto Water Department requests customers in the older sections of the three urban areas run one 

cold water tap at a fast drip up to a small stream until further notice. This will help prevent service lines from 

freezing.  

 

If customers feel their water pressure is dropping they need to open the tap further until flow increases. 

Dropping pressure can be a sign that the line is beginning to freeze.  

 

For further information contact Public Works Director Brian Hansen at 519-321-9485 brian@town.minto.on.ca 

519-338-2511 ext 227. 
 

Wellington Advertiser Editor:    CKNX 

editor@wellingtonadvertiser.com  news@cknxradio.com  

 

Minto Express Editor: Shannon Burrows  The Bull 

editor@mintoexpress.com   JStevens@945thebull.ca  

 
Bayshore Broadcasting  

News@bayshorebroadcasting.ca  
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ccork@wightman.ca 
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